
Coming up: 
We had a great assembly yesterday celebrating our achievements for the Westwood 
Walk.  Many students who worked hard got prizes and several lucky students got to 
slime some pretty awesome teachers (thank you for that).  Thank you to Mrs. 
Nanney for puckering up and kissing Stella, the goat.  Congratulations to Leo 
Eskew-Collister for raising the most amount of money.  And a special thank you to 
the Wolverine for making another appearance! • Onto upcoming events:  October 
19th is the Fall Festival.  Please see the flyer attached for all the nitty gritty details.  
There is also a signup genius.  This event relies heavily on volunteers (both adult 
and MS/HS student), so if you have some time to donate, we’d appreciate it very 
much.

Member Meeting  
Thursday, October 
25th at 3:40 pm at 

Westwood. 

Oct 29-Nov 6 
Look for information 

soon about 
volunteer 

opportunities. 

PTO Directory 
Look for an email 
soon with a PDF 
version of your 

directory.

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Mrs. Alley’s kindergarten 
class came in first place 
and collected $1,079 for 

the Walk.
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CONGRATULATIONS! 

Mrs. Javorek’s first 
grade class took 
second place by 

collecting $1,015.
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CONGRATULATIONS! 
Miss Mell’s class came 

in third place and 
collected $945 for 

Westwood PTO.
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